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Rate Study Provider Capacity Assessment 

2022 – 2023 
 

Stakeholder engagement and participation is critical, and required, to ensure we capture the 

information needed to make the best decisions for the Department of Health, Developmental 

Disabilities Supports Division service delivery system for the Developmental Disabilities (DD) 

Waiver, Mi Via (MV) Waiver and the Medically Fragile (MF) Waiver.  

 

In addition to looking at rates, Public Consulting Group (PCG) will conduct a provider capacity 

assessment. This will entail examining the statewide provider network delivering DD and Mi Via 

Waiver services focusing on capacity, service utilization, barriers to provider network expansion, 

and best practices.  

 

  
DDSD is currently requesting feedback from stakeholders regarding the Rate Study 

Provider Capacity Assessment. Please submit any questions, comments, or concerns 

submit below smartsheet link:  

 

https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/724f258f7b3947418871ef4e421cc340  
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